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Kate Kooperman  
50 Avon Street Apt 1 
Portland, ME 04101   
 
I strongly support the registration of Naturopathic doctors. I have been a patient of Naturopathic doctors in 
different states where I have lived and am grateful for their broad depth of knowledge and ability to integrate 
allopathic and natural medicine as treatment. We are clearly seeing the limitations of our modern healthcare 
system and the impact of environmental degradation, stemming from a disconnect to the earth. I believe that 
Naturopathic Doctors are the bridge to help people reconnect with themselves and their environment. 
 
The registration of Naturopathic doctors would be a profound service to the people of Pennsylvania. 
Additionally, I have personally known Dr. Heather Wright, who is an ND in Pennsylvania, for over twenty 
years and I cannot think of a more dedicated, responsible, thoughtful practitioner. I am confident there are many 
more Naturopaths in Pennsylvania and elsewhere who would be of great benefit to the communities they live in 
as well. 
 
Registering Naturopathic Doctors will expand health care options and significantly improve the health 
outcomes of communities. 
  
Sincerely,  
Kate Kooperman 


